
From: Erica Matsubara <erica.matsubara93@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 11:40 AM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: Hermosa Beach Eviction Meeting 3/24/2020 

Good afternoon Ann, 

My name is Erica Matsubara and I am a resident in Hermosa Beach as well as an employee of the 
Hermosa Beach pier. I understand that there will be a meeting help today in efforts to help us all with 
not being evicted in these difficult times. Since the virus has been spreading myself as well as my 
housemates have been laid off our jobs on the Hermosa Beach pier until further notice and would like to 
push the council to help us from being evicted from our homes until we can start working again to pay 
off our rent.  

Thank you, 

Erica Matsubara 

HB Resident 

3/24/20 AGENDA, ITEM 6a - TEMPORARY MORATORIUM ON FORECLOSURES AND RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL
EVICTIONS FOR NONPAYMENT OF RENT DURING COVID-19 PANDEMIC
SUPPLEMENTAL EMAIL SUBMITTED BY ERICA MATSUBARA TO THE CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE ON 3/24/20 AT 11:40 A.M.


